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March 8,2004

Dr. Ulrich von Jeinsen
Rechtsanwalt & Notar
Goehmann Wrede Haas Kappus Hartmann
6 Landschaftstrasse
D 30159 Hannover
Germany

Dear Dr. von Jeinsen:

We would like to take this opporfirnity to recognize you for your "pro bono" services, tireless
efforts and dedication representing the victims' families of September 11, 2001 as co-plaintiffs in
the Hamburg terrorist cell trials.

It is because of the endeavors of professionals such as you that we find the strength and resiliency
to search forjustice and the truth.

On behalf of the Families of September 11, we thank you for your professio:ral and personal
support.
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Von: Carie Lemack [carie_lemack@yahoo.com]
Gesendet: Mittwoch, 16. Mai20Q7 06:34

An: Ulr ich@vonjeinsen.de

Betreff: \Mth thanks

Dear Dr. von Jeinsen:

Families of September 11 thanks you for informing us that the German Courts have
affirmed Mounir el Mottassadeq's conviction. We also understand that the prison term
served during the court proceedings will be deducted from the 15 years sentence.

You have assisted the families of 9/11 who have become co-plaintiffs with rare dedication
"pro bono" all those years in the Hamburg court proceedings. The families are grateful for
your engagement, expressed in some more meaningful form already some time ago.

With many thanks and much appreciation for all you do.

Sincerely,
Carie Lemack

Daughter, Judy Larocque
Co-founder and President, Families of September 11

20.05.2007


